

14 April 2022

70 Merivale Street

PO Box 2001 South Bank QLD 4101

Ph: 07 3846 5191 Email: admin@businesssouthbank.com.au www.businesssouthbank.com.au

ABN 28 285 012 048

The Hon Mark Bailey MP Minister for Transport and Main Roads GO Box 2644 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Minister

Business South Bank (BSB) is delighted to have heard that infrastructure to support fare gates will be installed to Platform 1 at the South Bank station.

Although this is positive news, it is not clear what exactly 'infrastructure' constitutes and when the fare gates would be operational.

Additionally, may we enquire as to when the complementary infrastructure will be installed for platforms 2 and 3.

As you would be aware, BSB has been advocating for many years the installation of fare gates at the South Bank station, and our members would be delighted to hear of this positive development and subsequent updates.

Please do not hesitate to have your office contact BSB's CEO, Janine Watson if you would like to discuss this further.

Yours sincerely

JOHN BARTON

Chair